
From: spacesforpeople <spacesforpeople@edinburgh.gov.uk>
Date: Wed, 28 Apr 2021 at 16:33
Subject: RE: Covid 19 Emergency Measures - 

Proposed A90 Bus Priority and Cycle Improvements Scheme

Dear Councillors and Stakeholders

Thank  you  for  your  comments  regarding  the  proposed  emergency  road  measures. 
Comments have been reviewed and areincluded in the attached assessment feedback 
form. Following consideration by  full Council on 19 November 2020 the proposals were 
approved for implementation with the following changes having been agreed during and 
post installation:

 In direct response to resident’s feedback, alterations were made during installation 
to the proposals being delivered between Queensferry Terrace and Orchard Road 
South.

 Following post installation feedback, safety related alterations were made to  the 
carriageway adjacent  to  the  now closed  (east)  Buckingham Terrace  junction  at 
Queensferry Road. This alteration also included the extension of the 20mph zone 
on Queensferry Road outbound to the Queensferry Terrace roundabout.

The measures have now been installed and officers are currently monitoring the temporary 
measures and will make adjustments as necessary to mitigate any impacts.

Further information about how the Council is implementing temporary road measures to 
support  safe  walking,  wheeling  and  cycling  is  available  at 
www.edinburgh.gov.uk/spacesforpeople.

Regards

Spaces for People Team

Andy Edwards
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